
 

 
Project Update: 

RR091 Lakeview South Group B 
 June 17, 2024  

  
The City of New Orleans construction contractor, Hard Rock Construction, LLC., will 
be working Wednesday June 19, 2024 in an effort to remain on schedule. Crews will be 
performing work related to subsurface utility replacement/repair on the following blocks: 
 

• 500 and 700 Blocks of French St 

• 6000 Blocks of Marshal Foch St. 

• 5900 Block of Vicksburg St 

• 5900 Block of General Diaz St 

• 500 Block of Kenilworth St 
 

  
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling materials in the 
area. Public safety is our priority; residents and commuters are reminded to use caution 
when driving, bicycling and walking near the construction site. 
 
  
This work is part of the $18.4M Lakeview South B Project. New subsurface utilities and 
roadways repairs are expected to be complete by Fall 2025. 
 
  
In general, Hard Rock Construction, LLC., is working from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. Any non-emergency work performed on a weekend or after hours will be 
communicated to residents within 48 hours. 
 
  
For questions and / or concerns about the project, please contact Roadwork NOLA at 

504.658.ROAD (7623) or roadwork@nola.gov 

 
To better serve our residents with more timely communication, Roadwork NOLA is in 
the process of building our distribution to provide important construction updates via text 
messaging.  To sign up, you can text ROADWORK to 77295 or go to 
ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 

 Thank you for your continued patience.  
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